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PLEASE HELP:  
Every week I either have a phone call, a letter or a  
message that comes through the front office letting me 
know how difficult and frustrating it is becoming at drop 
off and pick up times. As with many schools, we have  
limited parking and, unfortunately we cannot do anything 
to expand what we already have. We do however have 
designated areas with very clear signage where there is a 2 
minute time allocation which allows the children to get 
out of the car and make their own way into school. If you 
wish to accompany your child to the classroom, then you 
will need to access other areas to park. For the safety of 
our students and the benefit of other families, please  
observe the time restrictions. 
 
ANZAC DAY:  
We were delighted to see so many parents and families 
attend our Anzac Day commemorative assembly where 
we honoured the men and women, past and present, who 
have served in the armed forces and contributed so  
generously to the wellbeing of our country.  The SRC  
coordinated the event and were ably assisted by teachers 
and the students in Year 5 who gave a very moving  
performance of ôAnd the Band Played Waltzing Matildaõ.  
 
YEAR 6 CAMP:  
This week our Year 6 students will be attending camp at 
The Summit in Trafalgar. The weather looks promising 
and the program is designed not just to engage, but also to 
challenge. Past experience has shown it to be a great camp 
where all students are given the chance to be involved in 
fantastic team building activities. We wish them well.  
 
 

Denise Webster  

Introducing Qkr! (pronounced ôquickerõ) by MasterCard: 
the easy-to-use phone app that gives you the flexibility to 
place orders at a time and place that suits you.  Qkr! 

§ Saves you time by letting you order and pay for 
school items directly from your phone;  

§ Reduces the need for your child to bring cash to 
school; 

 
PAYMENTS DUE  - 

§ Grade 5 Camp 2nd instalment due 4th May 

§ Grade 6 Sport  due 29th April.  

§ Year 1 Botanic Gardens due 30th April 
Please check the planning guide further on in this  
newsletter for details of upcoming activities and due 
dates for payment.  
 
SSRõs PREP CSEF UNIFORM PACKAGE  
INITIATIVE  - 
As part of the Victorian Governmentõs funding for school 
uniforms, every Prep government school student who is 
a Camps, Sports and Excursion Fund (CSEF)  
recipient is eligible for a uniform pack.  Eligibility  
requirements for CSEF can be found at 
www.education.vic.gov.au/csef  
Please contact the Finance Office if you require more  
information.  

 
Sue Guest, Business Manager 
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